
Dear Representatives: 
 
Please vote to Preserve the Second Amendment.   Why?    
As a woman, a woman with grandchildren that will grow and prosper in Ohio, I am concerned for the 
future safety of my family. 
As you can see, many in government are attempting to not only cause a race war; defund the police or 
establish a national police; and to  
take away, remove our rights to defense of our homes and persons.   Once they remove the protections 
of the Second Amendment, 
they will then go after the other Amendments until the entire Constitution is destroyed.    
 
Ohio does not need to be a victim of the Federal government policies.   Ohio needs to retain its' 
sovereignty.   Ohio needs to remain a State 
that is separate and secure from the over ruling Federal government.   Whenever the Feds begin to over 
reach, Ohio needs to stand firm on its' own. 
 
Do not let them take our rights.   The Constitution is clear.   As the Federal Govt., continues down a 
socialist agenda, Ohio has protection 
from this in itself and its' State Laws.   Please.  You MUST retain and protect these laws.  You must!   We 
have no protection if you, 
as leaders, give it away! 
 
Your jobs are to represent the people.  I guarantee you the people do NOT wish to be unarmed in their 
homes, ready to be robbed, raped 
or taken over by another country or corrupt govt.   You MUST NOT side with those that intend to tear 
this county apart then come for our state! 
 
Please!  Look to the future.   Retain our Second Amendment rights for our children!   It is the right thing 
to do! 
 
Thank you, 
Darlene Massey 
Ohio 

 


